
12 January 2024

Dear Parent / Carer,

Happy New Year to you all and welcome to this week’s Parent Bulletin. As we start the Spring term
please see information below regarding students and future events along with some of the great
celebrations and activities that have taken place this week.

CELEBRATIONS & EVENTS THIS WEEK:

Happy New Year! Year 11 English Master Class 9.1.24

The Lord-Lieutenant’s Awards for Young People 2024 is OPEN for nominations!

The young person 13 - 19 can be nominated by other young people, their school, parent/carer or any
other agency.

* * * The deadline for nominations is Friday 16th February 2024 * * *
To view BGLC’s flyer click here

For further details and nomination forms please visit: https://bit.ly/3nc9vxl
Nomination’s form: https://bit.ly/3fcpIi0

LET'S GET OUR FANTASTIC STUDENTS SUCCESS RECOGNISED!
- please nominate to show we care!

https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/b8e4c5fb0130b37967e1a57beab66e9b/uploads/2024/01/09145025/Lord-Lieutenants-Awards-2024-page-information-V2.jpg
https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/b8e4c5fb0130b37967e1a57beab66e9b/uploads/2024/01/09145027/Lord-Lieutenants-Awards-2024-page-information-V2.pdf
https://bit.ly/3nc9vxl
https://bit.ly/3fcpIi0


10.1.24 - Media students visited Warner Bros. Studios, for ‘The Making of Harry Potter’.

All Years ● Please click here for this week's new additions to our Lost Property items.

Years 7 - 10 ● Bookings for Homework Club can now be made via Arbor —-> Activities —-> Clubs.
Year 7 runs Tues & Thurs and Years 8-10 on Wednesday from 3.15 to 4.00pm in the
Library.

Year 8 ● HPV Vaccine - The NHS Immunisations team will be visiting campus on Tuesday 30th
January to see students in Year 8 to administer their HPV vaccine. This was previously
given in 2 doses, but it is now only the 1 dose, given in Year 8. Apologies for the
previous communication that was shared stating 2 doses. Please click here for the
letter that was shared to Parents regarding giving consent. Any queries, please email
Ms Morrison bmorrison@brookvalegroby.com

Year 9 ● Teenage Booster and ACWY Vaccine - The NHS Immunisations team will be visiting
campus on Tuesday 30th January to see students in Year 9 to administer their
Teenage Booster and ACWY vaccine. Please click here for the letter that was shared
to Parents this week regarding giving consent. Any queries, please email Ms Morrison
bmorrison@brookvalegroby.com

● OPTIONS EVENING
It was lovely to see so many parents at the year 9 Option evening last night. Please
click the link to the presentation - Year 9 Options Evening Presentation

Students will have an assembly next Wednesday and they will then receive the
options booklets on Thursday. An electronic version of the option booklets will also
be put on our website.

There will be subject assemblies in the following few weeks - these will also become
available on our website.

Students will be completing their options form in school after half term. The deadline
for applications is Friday 8 March.

https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/b8e4c5fb0130b37967e1a57beab66e9b/uploads/2024/01/11144200/Warner-Bros-Harry-Potter-World-10.1.24-Page-1.jpg
https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/b8e4c5fb0130b37967e1a57beab66e9b/uploads/2024/01/11144204/Warner-Bros-Harry-Potter-World-10.1.24-Page-2.jpg
https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/b8e4c5fb0130b37967e1a57beab66e9b/uploads/2024/01/11144202/Flying-Wizards-collage-Page-3.jpg
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1AmUI3FRBGes1PY3lcspcCLxmOs5o8k3t/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1zHlfv0YDt4K2iQNHy_HIW9hz5JYVJGQq/view?usp=sharing
mailto:bmorrison@brookvalegroby.com
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1KWFgFSihXAUauNiIDOGJXGlaKRaKoGCn/view?usp=sharing
mailto:bmorrison@brookvalegroby.com
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1TLx0J3m5yhXE9mn9mIHuMHTg0i2XwfpV/view?usp=sharing


Year 11 ● The Big BGLC Revise - Monday 22nd January; 3:20-5:15pm

Firstly, thank you for the fantastic response to this new initiative based around
supporting our Yr 11 students in the lead up to their summer exams. If you are yet to

register interest in your child attending, there is still time to complete the form HERE.
The deadline for registering is Monday 15th January at 4.00pm.

We have started the process of allocating students to specific subject sessions for the
first event. Students will be allocated to two sessions based on their current working
/ mock grades across their subjects.

It is important to note that there will be three further events like this which will be
held in the lead up to the exam period beginning. For students attending the
subsequent events, we will aim to offer sessions in a range of subjects, so there
should be no concerns around the subjects students are allocated to for this first
event.

We look forward to launching this initiative over the coming weeks.

Thank you for your continued support!

● Year 11 Mock Outcomes & Progress Evening

Tuesday 16 January is our Mock Results Day. Students will receive their results in the
morning between 8.20 and 8.50am. There will be some follow up activities in tutor
time and also targeted assemblies later in the week.

There will also be the opportunity for you to talk to teachers at the progress evening
on Thursday 18 January about these results.

● Please click here for some fantastic deals on Bespoke Prom dresses available.

● Applications for Post 16

Students will be completing their applications in Life Skills lessons for Post 16 next
week. We have extended the deadline for applications to Monday 22nd January.

Year 13 ● The Year 13 Prom will be on Friday 21st June at the Holiday Inn. Please click here for
some fantastic deals on Bespoke Prom dresses available.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd0LRwvaKB3gg9_HVwgLHur_RUY3fbKfU1V7dyqYDRyy97BgA/viewform
https://drive.google.com/file/d/11GTZRnmSl-_hIcDhuT4SVrHa5v6ROyN0/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/11GTZRnmSl-_hIcDhuT4SVrHa5v6ROyN0/view?usp=sharing

